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Dear Parents 
 
If you child has been attending a State school nursery, they will have been issued with a special 
number – Unique Pupil Number (UPN). 
 
It is very important that we are given this number by the Nursery, so could you please ask 
them to put the number on the Entry to School Profile for us. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Wood 
Administration Assistant 
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